
JAYANTHA DHANAPALA        

25/6 Pepiliyana Road, 

Nugegoda. 

                            

1
st
 September 2010. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

 

As promised in my letter dated 30 August 2010 I attach the authentic transcript of my 

oral presentation to the Lessons Learnt & Reconciliation Commission which was 

received from the Commission. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jayantha Dhanapala 

 


